The October special meeting of the Monroe County Board of Supervisors convened in the Monroe County Board Assembly Room in the City of Sparta, Wisconsin, on Thursday, October 27, 2022 at 6:00 p.m.  Chair Cedric Schnitzler presiding.  
Roll Call was called with 14 Supervisors present, Supervisor Rogalla appeared virtually, Supervisor Wissestad absent.
Web Ex Supervisors: 1 (Doug Rogalla)
The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.     
Chair Cedric Schnitzler explained the format of the meeting.  All questions would be held until the end of recap by David Heser, Solid Waste Manager.
· Solid Waste Landfill Capacity – David Heser gave the history and capacity of the landfill.
· Solid Waste Landfill Plan of Operations Update/DNR Approval of Plan of Operations – David Heser gave overview of operations and permits.
· Solid Waste Landfill Potential Diversion – David Heser reviewed possible diversion of waste.  
· Solid Waste Landfill Financial Plan – David Heser informed the Board of possible fines and time constraints with getting permits.
David Kuderer, Solid Waste Chairman explained further and reviewed Committee decisions.

At 6:23 pm Chair, Cedric Schnitzler opened the floor for questions.

Questions were addressed by David Heser.  We will be doing everything possible to comply and show good faith addressing the problems.
Chair Cedric Schnitzler called for further questions.  None

Chair Cedric Schnitzler will be contacting legislatures.  The Solid Waste Committee and County Board members were asked to be on standby for further meetings that may be called on short notice.  We will inform municipalities and keep press informed of future actions.
Motion by Supervisor Kuhn second by Supervisor Zebell to adjourn the meeting at 7:18 p.m.
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